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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We appreciate the last couple of months have been extremely difficult 
for many families, however, I feel a greater sadness for our Year 6 
children. They have not had the opportunity to enjoy wonderful 
celebrations with their friends, plan their assembly, go to their prom and 
participate in transition to secondary school events.  
   
We have watched our Year 6 children flourish throughout school and 
show maturity and commitment whilst preparing for their end of year 
SAT’s. I would like to say a huge ‘Well Done’ to them all; they all should 
be so proud of their achievements. 
 
It has been lovely to welcome some of our Year 6 children back in 
school this half term, but due to school adhering to government 
guidelines, it has not been the ending we would have wanted for them. 
   
All of the staff at Broadwood Primary would like to wish our Year 6 
children the very best of luck with their transition into Secondary School 
and hope they thoroughly enjoy the next part of their adventures and 
meet many new friends.  
 
Finally, to all of our Year 6 children … 
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